
Photo Contest 

Objective 

To encourage CSA–CPS members to hone their photographic skills and to make 
excellent images available for use by CSA and CPS members and in CSA and CPS 
publications. 

Eligibility: All graduate students, undergraduate students, research technicians, 

postdoctoral fellows and researchers conducting their research in plant 

sciences/agronomy and plant disease/pathology areas are eligible for the awards. 

However, preference may be given to CSA/CPS members. All images will be displayed 

in a session during CSA/CPS Annual Meetings 2017 and posted on the society’s web 

page. 

The four best photos submitted will be recognized. The winning photos will be selected 

by judging will be carried out at the meeting by the attendees. 

For more information on submission of Photo Contest entries, see below. Only images 
taken in 2016 will be considered. 

Categories:  

1. Disease and related disciplines. 
2. Plants, crops and related interactions. 

Please indicate which category that you wish to have your image entered. Judging will 

be carried out at the meeting by the attendees. 

1. The photo (image) should be focussed on categories above.  

2. Only one submission per participant will be considered.  

3. Participant should agree to share his/her image on CSA/CPS pages on social 

networking sites and the website of the society. Additionally, permission should be 

granted to share the image with any educational institution worldwide. 

Deadline for image receipt:  June 09, 2017 

Please submit your image to: 

Doug.Cattani@umanitoba.ca 

 


